
 

                                                    
 

M i n u t e s 
Of a Meeting of the Kenora Urban Trails Committee  

of the City of Kenora  

Tuesday, October 20, 2015  

 Operations Building Board Room at 8:00 a.m. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

With  Diane Pelletier, Chair, James Williams, Councillor Sharon Smith, 
Heather Gropp, Tourism Development Officer, Kerri Holder, 

Administrative Assistant 
 

Guests  Bob Onysko, Secretary Path of Paddle, and Jennifer Findlay, 
Director Path of Paddle 

 
After 15 minutes there was no quorum present to continue with the 

agenda.  There was discussion about the membership and meeting 
times.   The next meeting date was to be determined by an e-mail poll 

to determine the most suitable time for all.  This would be a special 

meeting to address decisions regarding the Great Lake of the Woods 
Trail and the Trans Canada Trail. 

 
   
 
 


